
Get Ready for Amira ISIP Assessments- Idaho Reading Indicator 

Welcome back!  As you gear up for an exciting new school year, we are excited to share 
updates and resources to get you started with the new Amira ISIP Assess this year. 

Register Now for Upcoming Professional Learning 

Start the school year strong with our upcoming FREE professional learning sessions! Register 
now for an upcoming webinar designed to introduce Idaho educators to the capabilities of the 
Amira ISIP Assess - the new Idaho IRI.  If you can't attend, register anyway and a recording will 
be sent to you after the webinar.  All 3 webinars are the same- just sign up for one! 

Links:  

Welcome to Amira ISIP Assessments – August 14 at 11:00am MT  

Welcome to Amira ISIP Assessments – August 19 at 11:00am MT 

Welcome to Amira ISIP Assessments – September 2 at 10:00am MT 

Amira Academy 

If you want to start learning now, enroll in one of our self-paced courses designed to prepare 
educators for the effective use of Amira. 

Sign Up Now 

Access Helpful Resources 

The teacher resource hub is filled with everything you need to help your students be 
successful with Amira.  

Visit the Teacher Resource Hub 

Need help or have questions? Reach out anytime at support@amiralearning.com — we’re 
here for you! 
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